
Tividale Park was opened 3rd October 1927.   

Why not join your local friends group and help celebrate the parks 90th anniversary  

The Friends Of Tividale Park are a group of  

volunteers who want to make the most of the park.  

We have monthly meetings and all are welcome. 

The Friends Group work in partnership with Sandwell Council  

to promote Tividale Park and to improve the amenities for all.  

www.friendsoftividalepark.org.uk 

Interested in joining us or taking part in future events?  

email: secretary@friendsoftividalepark.org.uk 

Tividale park, Dudley Road West. B69 2HY. 


